
On Monday November 14th, St. Mary’s students from PS, 2HB & 3S
were involved in a football (soccer) coaching clinic with Coaches

Imran and Jafar from Football Victoria. Students learned the
importance of teamwork, ball control and definitely, for the most
part, ‘no hands’ on the ball. Everyone involved had a wonderful

experience. Parade College Year 10 work experience students also
participated in the sessions. Thanks to the coaches from Football
Victoria for coming out to our school and coaching the students.
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